|.T. PROPERTIES

September 19, 2001

Van Burton

Oil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: DHY State No. 1
Sec-23-T19S-R28E
Eddy County, NM
Dear Mr. Van Burton:
Pursuant to your correspondence of August 17, 2001, we are unable to perform packer
leakage test due current repair on the well. The continuance of this matter will be

schedule for next month.

Please contact our office if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,
Thien Tran ; | * o

Associate Landman A
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